
Miss Taneisha’s Toddlers Jan 20 -Jan 31 
Winter Fun!

January has brought so many 
exciting changes, and we are thrilled 
to share how much the children have 
grown! They are talking more, 
showing a desire to do things 
independently, and stepping into new 
milestones with confidence. Many of 
them have begun potty training IN 
UNDIES, and we are celebrating their 
incredible success! Tears are 
becoming a distant memory as they 
show us daily how much they love 
school and embrace new challenges. 
At home, we encourage you to let 
them take those independent 
steps—they are truly capable of so 
much more than we realize!

I’ve got some letters, let’s see what 

they say,

They spell my name in a special 

way!

First comes one, then two, then 

three,

Let’s spell it together—come learn 

with me!

Clap each letter, nice and loud,

Then take a bow—you’ve made me 

proud!

Your name is yours, it’s one of a 

kind,

Let’s spell it again, and see what we 

find!

Let’s count together, one to 
ten,
Say them loud, and start 
again!

1, 2, 3, touch your knee,
4, 5, 6, do some kicks.
7, 8, 9, stand in a line,
10 is here, now we’re fine!

Clap your hands and shout 
hooray,
We just counted—hip hip 
hooray!

Let’s learn of Lunar New Year’s light,
Lanterns glow, so big and bright!
Dragons dance, and wishes soar,
A joyful time we all adore.

Dr. King’s dream still rings true,
Equality for me and you.
His voice of love, so strong and clear,
Inspires us all year after year.

The winter winds are chilly and bold,
Time to bundle up from the cold.
Scarves and mittens, hats, and boots,
Keep us warm in frosty pursuits.

So as the seasons shift and play,
We learn and grow along the way!

School is closed on: 
January 20th- Martin Luther King Jr. Day

School will be open on January 29th for Lunar 
New Year

Classroom Birthdays:
Travis - 1/11

Ashton - 1/23
Ava - 1/27 


